
From: Rachel Card <rachelcard@hotmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/30/2013 10:59:08 AM
Subject: Re: Meeting Friday?

Hi Christian, 

Yes, I am free on Friday and would love to meet and talk. I am flexible on time, so mid/late morning 
would be perfect. Let me know your preference on time and place. 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Regards,
Rachel


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 30, 2013, at 10:49 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hi Rachel,
 
                Bryan Stirling passed along your resume â€“ do you have time to get together this Friday to talk about 
what weâ€™re up to in Gov. Haleyâ€™s office, what you might be interested in working on, etc.?  Ideally, it 
would be mid/late-morning, if that works on your end.  Feel free to call or email when you get a chance, so we 
can pick a time/place.  Thanks.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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